September 25th 1957.

Dr. Paul György 201 Curwen Road Villanova, Pa., U.S.A.

Dear Dr. György:

Considerable time has elapsed since I was with you in Philadelphia and I would not like to let further time go by without thanking you and your wife for the delightful time I spent with you and your very kind hospitality. The stay was most enjoyable.

Since I returned from the States several things cropped up which required my undivided attention otherwise I can assure you I would have written ere this.

Trusting you are both well, with kind regards and many thanks, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Luis F. Leloir.